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UNC Withdrawal Notification  

Modification 0647 - Opening Class 1 reads to Competition 

 

 

 

Date:  20 June 2019 

 

Dear Colleague, 

Please note that Modification 0647 has been withdrawn by the Proposer. Now that 
0694R has been raised and is being developed 0647 is no longer required.  0647 
proposed a Shipper provision of Class 1 reads however work on this proposal indicates 
that CDSP provision of a central service may be a better solution.  0694R has been 
raised to explore this option. 

 

 
Bob Fletcher 
Modification Panel Secretary 
Joint Office of Gas Transporters 
Tel: 0121 288 2107 
Email: enquiries@gasgovernance.co.uk 
 
UNC related documents can be accessed via our website: www.gasgovernance.co.uk 
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